COPY.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

1st July, 1930,

Dear Sirs,

- . With reference to your letter of the 18th ultime
and in confirmation of the telephonic conversation which
took place between a Hepresentative of this Soclety and your
goodselves today, I beg to acquaint you that a repert of an
exazmination of the wood motorship “DUVALLA" by a Surveyor
appointed by Lloyd's Agents at lonrovia has now come to hand.

I think it well to remind you, however, of the
intimation eontained in my letter of the 19th May last,
Viz:~ That the class of this vessel has been omitted f rom

| seiety's Register Book, and that the

ed Co., of Akron, Mﬁ were informed

ingly 1a &Jn&m Whieh was sent to them from this

Aprily snthat to entitle the vessel
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